September 22, 1998
NOTE TO:  APgC0O DOCKET FILE
FROM: Joe Sebrosky

SUBJECT:  Redirection of Material Previously Considered Proprietary to the Pubi
Document Room

The information provided in Enclosure 1 of this note was originally submitted with Westinghouse
letter NSD-NRC-98-5737 dated July 14, 1998, and was identified as proprietary (See Accession
# 9807170183). Westinghouse letter NSD-NRC-98-5759 dated August 17, 1998, (Enclosure 2)
states that the information in Enclosure 1 is no longer considered proprietary.

Therefore, | have removed the Westing. iouse proprietary markings from Enclosure 1 so that it
can be placed into the public files.

cc w/o enciosures:  TRQuay
WHuffman

9809300084 980922
ADR ADOCK 05200883



